9,‘ UNITED STATES
o NUCLEAR REGULATORY CONMNMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

June 27, 1980

Ms. Barbara Shockley
1890 Bockman Road
San Lorenzo, CA 94580

In the Matter of
General Electric Company
(vallecitos Nuclear Center -
General Electric lest Reactor)
Docket Nos. 50-70 and 50-754

Dear Ms. Shockley:
Enclosed, per your request, is a copy of the Staff's May 1980 Safety
Evaluation Report regarding the General Electric Test Reactor.
Sincerely,
/?7234h4;/’ - /‘4L‘*"‘*7L
Daniel T. Swanson
Counsel for NRC Staff

Enclosure: As stated

cc w/o enclosure:
Service List
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